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KS2 GOLF CLUB: Welwyn Garden City Golf club are  
running a 5-week golf club at Creswick on the following dates:-
23rd/30th April, 7th 21st and 5th June. There are still some 
places available.  Cost is £10 for the five  
sessions.  Please see the office for further details.  

Last Day of Spring Term: 

Thursday 2nd April at 1.30pm 

Non-Uniform Day 
CHILDREN RETURN ON TUESDAY 21ST APRIL 2015 

Running the cross country race at Sherrardswood School was really  

challenging.  There were six or seven schools that entered the races, and the schools had 

entered about four children to race.  There was a boys “A” and “B” team and also a girls’ 

“A” and “B” team.  Creswick entered four children for the A team race and six children for 

the B team race.  The boys had to run about 1.6 miles in total and the girls roughly had to 

run 1.5 miles.  In all the races, we didn't win any but we all tried our best.  The course was 

very long and was very hilly.  If it wasnt for the hills, it would have made the run a lot  

easier.  After everyone had finished their races, Mrs Wells awarded us with some flapjacks 

which tasted really good! The winners of the races were awarded medals; bronze, silver 

and gold.  The winners of the races did their best but sometimes the best is all you can do. 
 

“Written by Alfie Butler—Year 6” 

Class photographs will be sent home tomorrow.  Deadline for orders will be   

Friday 24th April.  Orders can be placed on-line via the photographers website. 



 

   

There are still places available at Clubs for the Summer Term:- 

 
Cheerleading; 

Streetdance; 

Football; 

Athletics; 

 

 Golf Club 

 

If you want to book a place please speak to Dawn in the School Office 

ISLE OF WIGHT 

PARENT MEETING:- 

 

WEDNESDAY MAY 13TH @ 

6.30PM 

 
There will be a Parent Only Meeting on 

Wednesday 13th May @ 6.30pm in the Studio.   

Reminder to Creswick Got 

Talent Finalists to bring their 

props  and costumes in  

tomorrow if not already in 

school.  

Have a wonderful Easter Holiday 

   Year 4 and Year 2 Primrose will be  

   swimming next term; 

   Mondays from 27th April; 

   Don’t forget your swimsuit and towel 

A new menu is in place from the first week back after half term.   


